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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Buffalo Grove Park District Election Information 
 

(Buffalo Grove Park District, Buffalo Grove, IL) - Two Buffalo Grove Park District Commissioner positions for 4-
Year Terms are open for election in the April 1, 2025 Consolidated Election.  Individuals interested in 
running for a position as a Buffalo Grove Park District Commissioner in this election can pick up petitions 
beginning on August 20, 2024 at the Alcott Center, located at 530 Bernard Drive in Buffalo Grove.  The 
Alcott Center is open Monday through Friday from 8:30 am to 5 pm. 
 
The circulation period for petitions is August 20, 2024 to November 18, 2024. 
 
Those interested in running for a Buffalo Grove Park District Commissioner seat must be a registered voter 
and have been a resident of the Buffalo Grove Park District for at least one year prior to the election. 
 
For additional information, contact Erika Strojinc, executive director of the Buffalo Grove Park District, at 
847.850.2133 or estrojinc@bgparks.org. 
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